
 

Westacre Infant School  

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Year 1 Twycross Zoo Trip 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year1 will be visiting Twycross Zoo on Thursday 27th June. 
The children will travel on local authority approved coaches fitted with seatbelts.  

They should bring a packed lunch (no chocolate) and a drink (no glass bottles and nothing 
fizzy please). 

Children may wear their own suitable clothes for the day and should wear sensible shoes 
and bring a waterproof jacket.  

The coach will return to school in time for the children to be collected at 3.20pm as usual.  

We would welcome a contribution of £15.00 towards the costs involved in the 
trip. Insufficient support may result in this visit being cancelled. 

Please make payment and give permission for your child to attend using 
SchoolGateway when notification is sent to you. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mr A Edmunds 

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 
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